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 Betty Foy Sanders Department of Art, Georgia Southern University 
 

  

Department of Art Visitation Day 

Friday, February 6, 2015 

11:00am - 5pm 
 
Georgia Southern's Office of Admissions invites students seeking a 
creative degree to the Betty Foy Sanders Department of Art Visitation Day 

 

During the visit, students and a guest will enjoy lunch while they meet with the Department of 

Art faculty, staff and students from Art History, Graphic Design, Printing 

Management, 2D and3D Studio Art. Following, they will also have the opportunity to get all of 

their questions answered while touring our expansive studio and lab facilities. 

 

Please spread the word to your students so they can see for themselves how they can be 

successful with a creative degree from Georgia Southern! While a portfolio is not required for 

admittance to the Betty Foy Sanders Department of Art (BFSDoArt), we are offering an optional 

critique for those interested. 

 

 

SPACE IS LIMITED 

Reservations can be taken online at GeorgiaSouthern.edu/art/visit or by calling 912-478-0647. 

 

 

SCHOLARSHIPS 

The BFSDoArt offers two Incoming Freshman Scholarships: 

 Betty Foy Sanders Incoming Freshman Scholarship for Art students 

http://class.georgiasouthern.edu/art/visit/
http://www.georgiasouthern.edu/Art


 

 Incoming Freshman Scholarship for Graphic Communications Management students. 

Scholarship applications are due no later than Friday, February 6 by 4pm. 

 

 

  

 

 

About the Department of Art 

The Betty Foy Sanders Department of Art 

(BFSDoArt) is committed to offering quality 

undergraduate and graduate degree programs 

that prepare students to become professional 

artists, designers, art historians and industry 

executives. 

 

Offering a comprehensive curriculum 

encompassing the practical, theoretical and 

historical aspects of the visual arts, the BFSDoArt 

is recognized as an accredited member National 

Association of Schools of Art and Design 

(NASAD). 

 

Undergraduate degree programs include:  

 Bachelor of Arts (BA):  

Art History & Studio Art 

 Bachelor of Fine Arts (BFA):  

2D, 3D & Graphic Design 

 Bachelor of Science (BS):  

Graphic Communications 

Management (GCM) 

 

 

 

 

 

Open House 

After Department of Art Visitation Day, spend the 

night in Statesboro and join us for Open House. 

 

Saturday, February 7, 2015 

8:00 am - 1:00 pm  

 

By attending Open House, students will be able 

to take part in information sessions on Housing, 

Financial Aid, Admissions, University Honors and 

more. Students can also tour our beautiful 

campus and see our state-of-the-art residence 

halls. 

 

 

CONTACT 

Visitation Day Questions 

Meg Tereniak, Admissions Counselor 

912.478.0647 

 

Department of Art Questions 

Stephanie Neal, Assistant to the Chair 

912.478.5358 
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